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TO: Daisy Crockron, Chief 
Docketing Division 

FROM: Dan Shields3^^S 
Telecommunications Division 

SUBJECT: Letter from Chairman Glazer to be filed in the 
Telecommunications Federal Activities Docket No. 
93-4000-TP-FAD 

DATE: August 14, 1997 

Attached are two copies of a document to be filed in Case No. 
93-4000-TP-FAD. The daily activities report description of 
the filing should read verbatim as follows: 

Letter to the Secretary of Federal Communications Coiranission 
(FCC) from Chairman Glazer filed in CC Docket No. 96-45 (In 
the Matter of Federal-State Joint Board on Universal Service) 
regarding intrastate forward-looking economic cost (FLEC) 
models. 

accurate ̂ ^̂ f ̂ J^S^ixx tho regular ^ ' ^ ' ' ^ ' ' ^ • ' ' h T j r j J f l document deliveri-Oi y^^j^^^^^ processed W^-Li-^^ 



The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

George V. Voinovich, Governor Craig A. Glazer, Chairman 

August 13, 1997 

William F. Caton ^. 
Office of the Secretary, - ^ j ^ 
Federal Communications Commission CL ~̂ 
1919 M Street N.W. O 3 
Washington, DC 20554 ^ ' % 

Re: CC Docket No. 96-45 '̂̂  
(In the Matter of the Federal State 
Joint Board on Universal Service) 

Dear Mr. Caton: 

In its May 8, 1997 Universal Service Order, the FCC adopted the 
recommendation of the Federal-State Joint Board on Universal Service 
concerning forward-looking economic cost models for services supported 
by the high cost fund. Specifically, the FCC provided for the use of 
forward-looking cost studies conducted by State commissions that 
choose to submit such cost studies to determine universal service 
support. The Order requested that States electing to conduct their own 
studies notify the FCC of that intent by August 15, 1997. By this letter, 
the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio notifies the FCC of its intent to 
file such a cost study by February 6, 1998. 

Please return a time-stamped copy in the enclosed self-addressed 
envelope. Thank you for your assistance in this. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Crsdg A. Glazer 
Chairman 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio • 180 East Broad Street • Columbus. Ohio 43266-0573 • (614)466-3016 
An Equul Opponuniiy Employer 
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